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Dear Tim, 

First, I hope you and your family are OK and that you have electricity, water, food and 
heat. 

I am getting in touch on the chance that you are able to help us reach out to Texans 
who might need assistance in the wake of this winter storm and the series of power 
blackouts that have left so many in a desperate situation. 

We are activating all of our Powered by People volunteers to make phone calls into 
affected Texas communities to connect people with necessary services. We will give 
you a quick training, help you with an easy-to-follow script, and allow you to help right 
away. 

Upcoming events: 

Texas Welfare Check Phone Bank
Wednesday, February 17 at 5:30PM CT*

Get more info or RSVP »

*You can join this phone bank anytime between 5:30-9:00PM CT. 

Texas Welfare Check Phone Bank
Thursday, February 18 starting at 1:00PM CT**

Get more info or RSVP »

**You can join this phone bank anytime between 1:00-9:00PM CT. 

That’s if you have the time and resources to do this. If you are still in harm’s way, 
please focus on being safe, taking care of your family and neighbors. Please check 



boil notices in your community here regarding the safety of your water and follow 
other safety guidelines (for example, do not heat your house with ovens or grills or 
anything without ventilation and do not sit in your closed garage with a car running). 

You can call 211 to get assistance and find the location of the nearest warming 
center. You can also click here to find warming stations near you.

Thank you for considering joining us as we seek to help our fellow Texans in need. 

Beto 
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